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Planning a retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca  

Here’s a list of upcoming 

retirement celebrations for 

the following retirees: 

 Kathleen Lougheed-
Mercier 

 Raynald Mercier 
 Lisa Ellis 
 Joy Dube 
 Lynn Yanow 

 Donna Manson 
 

Retirement Celebrations 

To submit an item for NLPS News; email  
communications@sd68.bc.ca   

or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

Ladysmith Secondary invites you 
to join them for the unveiling of 
the new Welcome Figure on 
Thursday, June 20 at 10am. 

 
The school will be acknowledging 

the contributions of their 

community members and 

bringing together everyone who 

made this dream come to life. 

 

Contact Sandra Fox if you wish to 

attend or find out more 

information.  

 

Working together as one. 

TOGETHER 

Welcome Figure 

Current and past issues of 
NLPS News can be found  

at sd68.bc.ca 

            
At the Education Committee 

Meeting on Wednesday, June 5, 

2019, the Superintendent 

recognized Liz McCaw for receiving 

the Prime Minister’s Award of 

Teaching Excellence.  The 

committee received presentations 

from Focus Schools and secondary 

schools highlighting initiatives from 

the 2018-19 school year.   

 

The committee also discussed 

climate change and potential 

venue change options for the 

Education Committee meetings. 

  

Check out the full report. 
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